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Claims Adjustment/Recycle  
Reimbursement Changes for Physician-Administered Drugs  

 
 
Louisiana Medicaid has recently revised the reimbursement methodology for physician-
administered drugs in a physician office setting effective with dates of service July 1, 2018 
forward. 
 
Fee-for-service (FFS) claims previously processed and paid for physician-administered drugs (J-
codes) or payable vaccines beginning with a July 1, 2018 date of service have been 
adjusted/recycled as appropriate based on the updated reimbursement rate.  Providers can 
expect to see the results of this process on the remittance advice of October 23, 2018.  Crossover 
claims impacted by this change will be addressed separately in the near future.  
 
This action will affect Professional Services, Take Charge Plus and applicable Immunization claims.  
 
Please contact Molina Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040 if there are 
questions related to this matter for FFS claims.  Questions related to the Healthy Louisiana 
managed care organizations' updates should be directed to the specific health plan. 


